Edward Peake C of E (VC) Middle School

Headteacher: Miss Z J Linington
Potton Road, Biggleswade, Bedfordshire. SG18 0EJ
Tel: 01767 314562

E-mail: info@edwardpeake.beds.sch.uk
Web: http://www.edwardpeake.beds.sch.uk



17 March 2022

A.F. Harrold- author visit- Tuesday 29 March

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are very excited about a special visit we have arranged for all Year 6 pupils. A.F. Harrold, the author of the book we are currently reading in English lessons, is visiting the school on Tuesday 29 March.

All pupils will take part in an assembly with him at the start of the day and then spend an hour in a workshop having fun with language and developing their poetry skills as well as having the opportunity to ask him plenty of questions. The cost of this visit is being met by the school so that all pupils are able to take part in this fantastic opportunity.

You can purchase books written by A.F. Harrold which he will then sign and send back to school a few days after his visit. Once the books have arrived we will arrange for pupils to collect their books and take them home.

To order a book please complete the attached Google form:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLScCuiPpUE2d8HfYVZkdAt22p9eEVJGIURrJr9UDy2gbF7NaCQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

Once ordered, a payment will be placed on the School Gateway for you to pay for your chosen book(s). If your child is in receipt of pupil premium the school will fund the cost of one book for your child.

All orders must be placed by **Thursday 24 March and paid for by Monday 28 March.** Unfortunately, we cannot accept orders after this point and any orders not paid for by 28 March will not be processed.

We hope that the children are just as excited as we are about A.F. Harrold's visit. If you would like to know more about A.F. Harrold and his work, please visit his website: http://www.afharroldkids.com/

Yours sincerely,

K Rodgers

Assistant Headteacher